
T his workshop is part of a free series in the Rapid 
‘Ōhi‘a Death Seed Banking Initiative, which aims 
to expand capacity for collection and banking of 

‘Ōhi‘a seeds across all islands in response to the ROD 
crisis. It is free and open to anyone who wants to learn 
how to properly collect, handle, and process ‘Ōhi‘a 
seeds, without doing harm to trees or forests, using 
methods that protect seed viability and ensure  
conservation value for future restoration.

Hilo Workshop

Friday, February 15, 2019
9am–12pm or 1:30–4:30pm
Institute for Pacific Islands Forestry,  
Large Conference Room
60 Nowelo St, Hilo, Hawai‘i Island

To learn more about the ROD Seed Banking Initiative, 
workshop details, and registration: www.ohialove.com

Questions: Marian Chau at (808) 988-0469 or 
mmchau@hawaii.edu

Learn more about Rapid ‘Ōhi‘a Death: 
www.rapidohiadeath.org
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